Wednesday August 31
Neighborhood Meeting: Parking, Safety & Buses - Community Planning
6:30p Immanuel Lutheran Church 1021 Spaight St

I am hosting a meeting with MNA to have a community discussion about the potential permanent relocation
of buses to Williamson St. This will be a facilitated meeting with a small group discussion format. | have sent
a mailing to nearby property owners and MNA has flyered the area. Metro and other city staff will be in
attendance.

The Transit and Parking Commission and Madison Metro are conducting a study of the feasibility of
continuing service on Williamson once the Jenifer St reconstruction project is completed. They will be
collecting data from residents, business and commercial property owners, bus riders and other interested
parties to inform their decision. Metro will be scheduling a public information meeting on Monday September
26 at 7p at WilMar and have launched an online survey available at http://www.cityofmadison.com/metro/

I have been forwarding emails containing comments about the bus relocation to Metro to include as part of
the public record. | appreciate getting your comments but you can also share feedback with Metro, online at
mymetrobus.com/feedback or call the Metro customer service center at 608-266-4466 or send an email

to mymetrobus@cityofmadison.com



